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Commenced

[This is the version of this document from 31 December 2010.]

[The publication date of this work could not be ascertained. We used the date 31
December 2010 because the work was published during the course of the year 2010.]

The Pan-African Parliament:

Considering that the per diems and allowances paid to the members are calculated on ordinary civil service
official standards. This is not befitting to their role and position in society.

• Strongly recommends, therefore that this position be reviewed with a view to enhancing the Members’
status;

• Recommends that the African Union reviews the position on the status of the Members of Parliament in
so far as their travel on PAP Missions is concerned. Commensurate with their status MPs should at least
travel Business class whenever they are called upon to participate in PAP Missions.
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